
 
 
 
 
 

PLANNING COMMISSION
NOTICE OF MEETING ADJOURNMENT

CITY OF COVINA 
 

   
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN,  that the regularly scheduled Covina Planning Commission Meeting
scheduled to be held on December 24, 2024, at 7:00 PM in the Council Chamber of City Hall located at
125 E. College Street, Covina, California, is hereby CANCELED.
 
A regular meeting of the Covina Planning Commission is scheduled to be held on Tuesday, January 14,
2024, at 7:00 PM, in the Council Chamber, 125 E College Street, Covina, California, 91723.
 
 
Dated this 19th day of December, 2024
 

 
Brian K. Lee, AICP
Director of Community Development
 
 
Posted near the front entrance of City Hall, 125 East College Street, Covina, on the door of the City of
Covina Council Chambers, and on the City’s official Internet Website, in accordance with Government
Code Section 54954.2(a.)
 
 
Pursuant  to  Section  54955 of  the  California  Government  Code,  this  Notice  of  Cancellation  and
Adjournment was posted on or near the door of the place where the regular meeting was held within 24
hours after the time of adjournment.
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